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Thank you, Mr. / Madam President / Vice President.

Brunei Darussalam warmly welcomes the delegation of Iran to Geneva and thanks them for the updates provided since their last review.

In particular, we recognise the progress made in the health sector through Iran’s Healthcare Network System which has been able to attain high coverage for people both in urban and rural areas.

In addition, we propose two (2) recommendations:

1. Continue to take measures towards a comprehensive approach to disaster management; and 

2. Further strengthen initiatives to achieve literacy for all, including access to quality education from a young age.

Mr. / Madam President / Vice President,

Brunei Darussalam wishes Iran a successful review.

Thank you.

* * * * * *
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